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Dike, Darlene 

From: 
Sent: 27 October 2013 22:00 
To: Planning 
Cc: Tania 
Subject: Planning Application 18 Charlotte St e ref 2013,5785iP 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

To Camden Planning, 
London Borough of Camden 

For a t tent ion of  Tania Skell i -Yaoz, Planning Officer. 

Dear Ms skelli-Yaoz, 

Re: Planning Appl icat ion:  18 Charlotte Street,  W l :  ref. 2013/5785/P 

We regret the proposed roof extension We would particularly draw attention to the large amount 
of proposed roof that will be visible on the front elevation, and which relates poorly to this terrace 
of buildings To ameliorate this, we would suggest that the existing front parapet is raised on that 
the new mansard roof is less prominent 

Yours sincerely, 

31/10/2013 


